
How does trust affect your experience of 
the Internet?

Are you aged 65 years old or older?

Do you regularly use the Internet to search for information, make 
bookings, or buy products? 

If YES, we invite YOU to take part in a workshop to explore your 

views and experiences of TRUST when you are online 

Thursday 16th May at 10:30am

Oxford e-Research Centre Conference Room, 7 Keble Road
or

Friday 17th May at 10:30am at 

Oxford e-Research Centre Conference Room, 7 Keble Road

Workshops will last around 3 hours and you will be thanked for 
your time with a £20 high street voucher.

Booking essential – see other side



This activity is part of project which explores new technological 
opportunities to enhance/re-build user’s trust, and identify how this 

may be achieved in ways that are user-driven and responsible.

The session involves interactive activities and friendly discussion. 
Your contribution to this workshop will provide you, researchers, 

regulatory bodies and society in general, a better understanding of 
what makes online platforms and services trustable.

What else will you gain from taking part?
• Develop your skills in team work, debate, and communication
• Increase your confidence and critical thinking when making 

decisions online
• Share your views and suggestions for change in relation to trust 

when using the Internet

Refreshments will be provided and transport can be arranged for 
you if necessary.

For more information, and to sign up for the workshops, email 
Dr Menisha Patel (Menisha.Patel@cs.ox.ac.uk)

mailto:Menisha.Patel@cs.ox.ac.uk

